
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Heritage Markham Committee 

 

FROM:  Regan Hutcheson, Manager-Heritage Planning  

 

DATE: January 11, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:  Recent Changes to the Ontario Heritage Act/ Regulation 09/06 

      

 

Bill 23 (More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022) 

Background:  

 On November 28, 2022, the provincial government made a number of changes to the 

Ontario Heritage Act with the passing of Bill 23 (More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022) 

and most of these changes are operative as of January 1 2023 including changes to 

Regulation 09/06.   

 

Status/ Staff Comment 

 The Manager, Heritage Planning will be providing a brief presentation to the Committee 

on these changes as they affect the Heritage Register, Listing Criteria, Designation 

Criteria and criteria to be used for new heritage conservation districts 

 

Suggested Recommendation for Heritage Markham  
 

That Heritage Markham Committee receive as information the staff update on Bill 23 (More 

Homes Built Faster Act) and the changes now in effect which modify the Ontario Heritage 

Act/Regulation 90/06 

  

 

File: 
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23.doc 

  

 


